
 

 

Dear Colleague 
 
Wren Academy – KS1 Teacher 
 
Thank you for your interest in this post at Wren Academy.  
 
It is an exciting time for our school as we go into our third year as an all through school. The 
primary phase of Wren Academy opened in September 2015 with the first two Reception 
classes in our brand new building. This year, those children will progress into Year 2. 
Through the addition of a cohort of children each year, we will grow into a two-form entry 
primary school, joining our successful and outstanding secondary phase. 
 
We can offer you:  
 

 an exceptionally talented and mutually supportive staff team  

 children of colleagues working at Wren for over two years are given priority for a 
place in Reception or Year 7  

 talented, eager to learn and polite children 

 excellent professional development opportunities with personalised training and 
opportunities for career development  

 a pleasant and attractive working environment with a brand new resources 

 planning and evaluation time during the school day  

 use of a school iPad and laptop  
 
The information given in the documentation here and more general information elsewhere on 
the primary section of the website should give you a flavour of the Academy. However, if you 
wish to find out more, you are welcome to arrange a visit – please contact Daniela Divaira on 
020 8492 6000 to arrange a suitable time.  
 
If you decide to apply, please follow this guidance carefully. Completed application forms, 
together with a supporting statement of no more than two sides of A4 using 12 point font will 
be considered as they are received. You may send your application in hard copy to the 
address above or by e-mail to recruitment@wrenacademy.org .  
 
Finally, thank you for taking on the demanding and time consuming task of preparing your 
application. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

         

Louisa Taylor   
Primary Headteacher 
 


